


SLO Bytes Computer Users’ Group 
Minutes of the April 2nd 2021 Virtual BOD Meeting
Officers present via Zoom: Alan Raul, Ralph Sutter, Kaye Raul, John Waller and Earl Kaplan
Training Officer Alan Raul called the meeting to order at 6:37 pm.  The Minutes of the March 5th  2021 Board meeting were approved as submitted.
Shortly thereafter, President Earl Kaplan joined the Zoom Session and directed the meeting from that point.
Treasurer Kaye Raul delivered the Financial Report.  The only expense was SLO Bytes’ insurance policy with State Farm at $325.  Kaye continues to monitor membership, sending out notices about dues both current and past due.
Secretary Ralph Sutter asked when our Zoom account came up for renewal.  Alan indicated that the renewal date was May 13th at an annual rate of $149.  The Training Officer then showed tables tracking attendance for SLO Bytes’ General Session and the Linux Group over the past two years.
Sutter observed that even when in-person meeting become possible once again, we may have greater attendance with our virtual format.  Alan proposed that when conditions warrant, we hold one General Session at a pizza parlor, greatly simplifying logistics while still allowing face-to-face contact.
The BOD agreed that the Second Session program for April would follow the present model with one or more members offering a short presentation followed by Potpourri, our term for the General Membership posing questions or sharing insights.
The meeting ended at 7:08 pm
Ralph Sutter







